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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public in 
locating an adult male. 
 

Jeffrey Story was last seen on Wednesday December 18th from 316 Southwest 9th 
Street in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

Jeffrey is a 40 year old, W/M, 6’5”, and weighs approximately 180 pounds. He suffers 
from bipolar disorder and has not taken his medication. 
 

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing endangered male is 
encouraged to contact Missing Person Detective Tiffany Williams at 954-828-6617. 
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